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The end of the term has arrived so quickly!
Monday kicked off with our first intensive
swimming session, and as always, the bus

trips were filled with excitement and
chatter.

Just a reminder, our Term 4 Assembly will
take place on Friday, 6th of December at

2:30 PM. Parents and community
members are warmly invited to join us –
we look forward to seeing you there!       

As the 2024 school year wraps up, here
are a few important dates to mark on your

calendars:
Presentation Night: 17th of December
Last day of Term 4 for students: 18th

of December
First day of Term 1, 2025: 6th of

February
Forbes Small School's Swimming
Carnival: 12th of February (more

details to come)! 
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Term 4 Week 8
Monday the 2nd to Friday 6th of December 2024

SCHOOL CAPTAIN’S 
REPORT 

Our intensive swimming
program is underway!

School swimming has been
super fun! We have started
up  a thing called “Eddie’s

slow death” It is because he
hates swimming. We have
been super busy with play

practice although everyone
is coming along really well
with learning their lines off

by heart. I would also like to
announce that I only have 9
days left at Caragabal P.S. It

has been a great last term
and I hope to see people

around at events! 
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CHRISTMAS
DECORATIONS
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Enjoying our
cupcakes that

Emily made for
us!



Last week, we had a special visit from Steph Cooke, who came to congratulate
April and present her with her Year 6 Graduation certificate. April was the first
student in 2024 to receive this certificate out of 80 schools in the electorate.
After the presentation, Steph joined us in our classrooms, where we had the

opportunity to ask her some questions!
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Book your children in to
before and after school care

at Caragabal PS theircare
Breakfast/afternoon tea

provided & lot’s of fun
activities! 



CaragabalPublicSchool

When- 17th of
December 2024

Where- Caragabal
Memorial Hall

Time- 5:00pm for a
5:30 start.

Presentation
night

We would appreciate if
you could RSVP by the

13th of December to Bec
Maslin on 0439 330 833

Dinner

BYO drinks

Entertainment by
Caragabal Public School

students







Late Night Shopping 
The store will stay open until 8pm on Thursday 5th, 12th & 19th December.

There will also be complimentary nibbles & gift wrapping!

VISIT 38 MAIN ST, GRENFELL | @THECONRONSTORE
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